TOWN OF STOKESDALE

Closed Session
8325 Angel Pardue Road
Stokesdale, North Carolina
February 5, 2016

A Closed Session of the Stokesdale Town Council was held on Friday, February 5, 2016, at the Stokesdale
Town Hall at 8325 Angel Pardue Road. The purpose of the Closed Session will be to discuss Personnel
Matters.

Council members in attendance:  Mayor D. Randall Braswell, Mayor Pro-Tem Bill Jones, Frank Bruno,
Vicki White-Lawrence, and Tim Jones.

Others absent:  W. B. Trevorrow, Town Attorney and Carolyn L. loyner, Town Clerk/Finance Officer.

Mavyor Braswell opened the Closed Session at 5:15PM.

Mayaor Braswell said that he would like Town Council to consider Kim Hemric for Town Clerk,

Frank Bruno asked what Mayor Braswell’s thoughts were about the pay for the temporary part-time
position, because right now the Town is paying the Deputy Clerk $12.00 an hour, so it could not be more
than that amount,

range was divided by 40 hours and Tim Jones shared that
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Mayor Braswell said that whether or not Town Council is giving the Town Cierk the admmlstratwe

~taskto hire and fire the Deputy Clerks would be another thing to consider. Frank Bruno said that the Town
Clerk could make a recommendation to Town Council. The Town Clerk should also provide quarter reviews
and call Town Council in for an administrative session if something major happens that needs discussion.

Vicki White-Lawrence asked how the salary for the new Town Clerk with no experience compares to the

Deputy Clerks, the Town Clerk, the Finance Officer, for outsourcing the water billing, the amount of hours
being worked by each, and how it all fits inta the budget.

Mayor Braswell closed the Closed Session at 5:51PM to go back into the Special Meeting.

(fosi Wy

Diana Marcus, Deputy Clerk

Approved:

D. Ranstwell, Mayor
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